
Hi everyone,  

I hope you are all ok and are keeping safe at home. I really 
miss you all and I can’t wait to see you very soon. I hope 
you have been having some fun with your family while you 
have not been at Nursery. I look forward to hearing about all of the things you have 
been getting up to. 

I have been busy with my children at home. Florence and William have enjoyed 
having their Mommy and Daddy with them and we have had fun doing lots of 
things we wouldn't normally get time to do.  

F and W have learnt how to ride their bikes without stabilisers, we have done lots of 
planting and we have played games that we wouldn't normally choose to play with. 
Each day we are having lots of stories and getting involved in imaginative play. My 
house is full of LOL dolls, Barbie's, superhero's and Paw Patrol characters.  

 

I know things are a bit different at the moment and I know some of you might be 
finding it hard some days, but hopefully we will be able to see each other soon and 
talk about all the lovely things you have been doing. In the mean time have fun 
with your family, play nice and be happy and kind! Look after each other.  

I miss you all so very much! Stay safe and keep being awesome! 

Love  

Mrs Hodges x   

P.S Ask your adults to show you the photos of Mrs Hodges on Twitter. Your adult 
doesn't need a Twitter account, you can just look at our school Twitter account at the 
bottom of the school website! 

 

 


